X DEPARTMENT OF THE
PRIME MINISTER AND CABINET

& TE TARIO TE PIRIMIA ME TE KOMITI MATUA

27 August 2020

Reference: OlA-2020/21-0102
Dear

Official Information Act request relating to New Zealand First Foundation

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on
22 August 2020. You requested:

“Could you provide any details and records available on the New Zealand First
Foundation?”

In order to identify information held by the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
(DPMC) that is relevant to your request, searches were undertaken of DPMC’s document
management database for documents that contained the text “New Zealand First
Foundation”. No relevant information was found. Accordingly, | am refusing you request
under section 18(e) of the Act, as the information requested does not exist or, despite
reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Finally, for your information, this response will be published on DPMC’s website during our
regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise
determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be removed
for publication.

Yours sincerely

Clare Ward
Executive Director
Strategy, Governance and Engagement

Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011
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